
THURSDAY 19.12.24 - At Centre Day
It’s Beginning to look a lot like Christmas

Today is our last day at GBOOSH for 2024!
As part of our last day celebrations, 

GBOOSH is going to Cronulla Cinema 
to watch Sonic the Hedgehog 3.

We will enjoy wonderful treats with popcorn 
and a bottle of water provided at the movies!

After the movie, we will walk to Dunningham Park Cronulla for lunch and a
play in the new Playground area.  

On our return to GBOOSH many fun activities will keep us busy for the
remainder of the day.  

Friday 20.12.24 - Excursion - COST $35.00
Cronulla Cinema Movie Magic

GBOOSH DECEMBER
2024 VAC PROGRAM

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and Happy
New Year From GBOOSH.

GBOOSH will re-open for Vacation Care on
Tuesday 7 January 2025!

Thank you for another great year! 

It’s beginning to look a lot like Christmas 
Here at GBOOSH! 

Take a look at the program planned, 
Christmas treats and craft and games, 

Singing and dancing will also be part of the fun. 
It’s beginning to look a lot like Christmas, 

We hope you can be part of our Christmas Cheer. 

Please don’t forget to wear, Your favourite Christmas gear, 
As we celebrate Christmas Time!


